
 

 

Two new directors elected to the Coalition 

Board 

 

Edmonton, December 02, 2013 

The Edmonton Multicultural Coalition (EMC) held its Annual General Meeting Friday, November 

29 2013 at the Senior Lions Centre. The highlight of the well-attended AGM was the election of 

two new members of the board. The election attracted a total of five candidates – Athermon 

Rurangwa, Hakin Isse, Edrick Andrews, Abdoulaye Barry and Abdul Daash Hussein, a founding 

director of the Coalition. After the secret ballot voting, Abdoulaye Barry from Guinea and Abdul 

Daash Hussein from the Somali community were declared winners. Board president, Rosslynn 

Zulla thanked members, volunteers, staff and fellow board members for their dedication and hard 

work that have helped the Coalition continue to realize its objectives. She also thanked sponsors 

and partners for continuing to support the Coalition’s projects and programs. Others who spoke 

include Mrs. Dianna Fondo, the Executive Director and Shem Momanyi, the Treasurer. Other 

board members present included Amandla Ngweya, Kemoh Mansaray, and Telesfora Balanag. 

Also present were staff members – Lawrence Muganga, Sharif Haji, Sanjaya Dhakal, Ayan 

Mohammed and outgoing coordinator of Beyond Our Ourselves project, Aliya Jamal. The master  
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of ceremonies was Mr Kemoh Mansaray who is also the secretary of the Board of Governors while 

a girls’ dance troupe from Nepal provided riveting entertainment. 

 

 

CLICK HERE to view all photos from the 

AGM 2013 
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